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Dear Elaine Quigley, 

Re. Planning application 2022/3904/P 67 Charlotte Street London W1T 4PH  

Since submitting our objection, it has been brought to our attention that some but not all 

councils still use the DEFRA guidelines we have referenced. Could you please advise me of 

Camden Council’s use of these guidelines and/or other guidance it uses in relation to 

planning applications for restaurant kitchen extract ducts in case we need to update our 

objection accordingly.  

You will note that our objection refers often to these guidelines, however, whether or not 

Camden Council currently uses these guidelines we feel that all our points are no less valid. 

It would not seem right to approve a planning application that could immediately lead to 

legitimate Environmental Health problems and complaints.  

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.  

Best Regards, 

Gregory Arnott & Lisa Waughman  

 

Copy attached as PDF 

 



Gregory Arnott & Lisa Waughman 

28/12/2022  

Dear Elaine Quigley,  

Re. Planning application 2022/3904/P 67 Charlotte Street London W1T 4PH  

Since submitting our objection, it has been brought to our attention that some but not all 
councils still use the DEFRA guidelines we have referenced.  Could you please advise me of 
Camden Council’s use of these guidelines and/or other guidance it uses in relation to 
planning applications for restaurant kitchen extract ducts in case we need to update our 
objection accordingly. 
 
You will note that our objection refers often to these guidelines, however, whether or not 
Camden Council currently uses these guidelines we feel that all our points are no less valid.  
It would not seem right to approve a planning application that could immediately lead to 
legitimate Environmental Health problems and complaints. 
 
Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Best Regards, 
Gregory Arnott & Lisa Waughman 


